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May 20, 2022 
 
Dear Cartwright Parents and Families, 
 
I want to take this opportunity to thank you for sending us your very best students 
to our amazing district schools. It has been an honor to have worked with your 
children. We have the very best teachers and staff and I say that with honesty 
and pride! 
 
Despite the hardships that came with the third school year maneuvering through 
a world-pandemic, our student scholars thrived, our dedicated teachers, 
administrators, bus drivers, office staff, nurses, counselors, maintenance, AC 
techs, landscapers, all building and operations, business services, educational 
services and all district staff provided the very best each day to educate and 
provide you with the absolute best learning experiences. We also were able to 
begin to open up our sports and extra-curricular experiences so that our scholars 
would be able to have more opportunities. We also added some field trips, 
including taking all our second graders to the Hall of Flames Museum to learn 
about the history of fire fighting and safety in our homes to the Aquarium in the 
East Valley to a Phoenix Rising FC and Phoenix Suns games connecting to 
STEM experiences. Next year, we have so many more trips and opportunities 
planned!  
 
If you are not a Cartwright scholar yet, please call your neighborhood school or 
review our website for how to register for our "One Team, Una Familia" 
Cartwright schools. You will love it here!  
 
As we close out the school year, please consider sending your children to 
summer school or enjoy the peace and extra family time that summer brings and 
above all stay safe and cool! 
 
I continue to be proud to be your Superintendent. Thank you for being our 
partner in educating our future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. LeeAnn Aguilar-Lawlor 
Superintendent 
 


